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Wilson Park Public School 
230 Wyrallah Road, Lismore NSW 2480      Phone: 6621 7937      Fax: 6622 0680 

email: wilsonpark-s.school@det.nsw.edu.au      website: www.wilsonpark-s.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Principal: Helen Rea 

 

NEWSLETTER – TERM 3 – WEEK 8                    13 September  2018  

  

Dear Parents,       

      

 P&C Meeting 
      A thank you to the strong representative group of parents who attended  

      our last meeting. 
 

 

 DISCO  

      Thank you for joining us on Tuesday night. Good music, good   

      sausage sizzle and good company.      

             

 Lismore Cup ½ Day Gazetted Public Holiday 

      Please see information below and letter attached to be returned    

      by next Monday. 
       

 Last day of term 3 – Friday, 28 September 2018 – casual clothes 

 
          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

        

       Helen Rea / Principal 
 

 

 

 
 

September 
Birthdays 

 
Zage Skorjenko 

18th September 2018 
 

Isaiah Melleuish 

19th September 2018 
 

Shakira McKay 

21st September 2018 
 

Ryan Mirigliani 

25th September 2018 
 

Silas Guymer 

27th September 2018 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

LISMORE CUP  
½ Day Gazetted Public Holiday 

THURSDAY 20th SEPTEMBER 2018 
 

Schools located within the Lismore City Council area, including  
Wilson Park Public School, will be closing at 12 noon on  

Thursday 20th September 2018 for the  
gazetted Lismore Cup half day public holiday. 

 

Wilson Park Public School will not be operational from 12.00 o’clock.  
Students will need to be collected by this time. 

 

See attachment. 
 

For more information on gazetted Public Holidays  
please see the website below  

 

http://www.industrialrelations.nsw.gov.au/oirwww/NSW_public_holidays/2018_Local_Public_Holidays_in_NSW.page? 

 
 

 

mailto:wilsonpark-s.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.wilsonpark-s.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 

 

 

Wilson Park Public School   
 

Principal: Helen Rea 
230 Wyrallah Road, LISMORE NSW 2480  Phone: 02 6621 7937  Fax: 02 6622 0680 

email: wilsonpark-s.school@det.nsw.edu.au  website: www.wilsonpark-s.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

LISMORE CUP  
½ Day Gazetted Public Holiday 

THURSDAY 20th SEPTEMBER 2018 
 

Schools located within the Lismore City Council area, including  
Wilson Park Public School, will be closing at 12 noon on  

Thursday 20th September 2018 for the  
gazetted Lismore Cup half day public holiday. 

 

Wilson Park Public School will not be operational from 12.00 noon.  
Students will need to be collected by this time. 

 

For more information on gazetted Public Holidays  
please see the website below 

http://www.industrialrelations.nsw.gov.au/oirwww/NSW_public_holidays/2018_Local_Public_Holidays_in_NSW.page? 

 

 

 
Parents need to confirm that they are able to collect their child from school or be at home to 
receive their child from the taxi. 
 
Please complete the note below and return to school by next Monday, 17th September 2018. 
 
 
 
Helen Rea 
Principal 

 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

LISMORE CUP  
½ Day Gazetted Public Holiday 

THURSDAY 20th SEPTEMBER 2018 
from 12noon 

 
Child’s Name: ______________________________________________________________ 
 

 I will pick up my child between 11.30am and 12 noon. 
 

 I will be at home when my child arrives home in the taxi. 
 

    My child will not be attending school on Thursday 20th September 2018. 

 
 
Signature: _________________________________________ Date: _____________ 
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